

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlet

7 October 2019

**Dear Parents/Carers** 

During term 2 Blyton Class have been selected to attend a weekly trip to Go-Karting as part of our reward based learning. We will leave school at 10:30am every Friday and will return to school by 12:30pm in time for lunch. Pupils have to achieve 25 green lessons out of a possible 35 in order to gain their reward.

In order to gain green lessons pupils have to follow our class rules and the schools golden rules.

Would you please sign and return the permission slip below.

Yours faithfully

Claire Rogers Blyton Class Teacher	
Please return to Blyton class by Friday 18 of October: Pupil's name	
I do give permission for my child to attend Go-Karting I do not give permission for my child to attend Go-Karting	







